
 

 

ACCREDITATION STANDARDS 2023 
Summary of major changes to the ACSA Standards document for 

Domain 5 - cardiothoracic 
This document summarises the major changes in the 2023 ACSA cardiothoracic standards 

following extensive consultation and review.  

1. New ACSA standards 

There are no new ACSA cardiothoracic standards for 2023. 

 

2. Deletions of ACSA standards 

None of the ACSA cardiothoracic standards in the 2022 iteration have been deleted for 2023. 
 

3. Priority changes 

There have been no changes to priorities in the ACSA 2023 cardiothoracic standards. 

 

4. Additions/amendments 

There have been no significant changes in wording or clarification added to existing ACSA 

cardiothoracic standards. However, please note that the previous cardiothoracic GPAS chapter 

has now been split into separate cardiac and thoracic chapters. Therefore the GPAS references 

against the standards have changed numbering. 
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5. Additions/amendments 

Changes in wording or clarification added to existing ACSA Notes 
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